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   MINUTES OF THE MEETING 

LEE FAIR COMMITTEE  

AUGUST 29, 2016 

5:30 PM 

 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT:  Brian Seeley, Chairman; Erick Sawtell; Annie Gasowski; Paul 

Gasowski; Laura Gund;  Gloria Quigley;  Dale Doller; Tom Dronsfield; Chuck Cox; 

Denise Duval and Caren Rossi  

 

OTHERS PRESENT: None 

 

Caren Rossi opened up the meeting at 5:32PM.  

 

Caren Rossi explained that she would like everyone to go over the schedule 

again and make any final changes.  

 

Dale Doller expressed that the Boy Scout troop would like to camp out again as 

well as do the same tasks they have in the past.   

 

Erick Sawtelle explained that he has contacted Grey Cornwell and he has agreed 

to run a horseshoe tournament.  

 

The group discussed activities and determined as done in years past, all signups 

should be done at the information booth.  Caren Rossi will reach out to Mark 

Kustra to see if it is still available.  

 

Caren Rossi stated she hasn’t contacted Wally Dennis yet to see about raising 

the flag as he had fallen a few weeks back and was still healing.  She was going 

to see how he is feeling closer to the event and then contact him.  If not, just 

the scouts could do it.  

 

The group reviewed the schedule and made some minor changes.  

 

The next meeting is at 6pm, Tuesday September 6 at the park to review the 

layout.  

 

MINUTES TRANSCRIBED BY:        

  

          ___________________________  

          Caren Rossi 


